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Dear Paul Jones 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION APPLICATION REFERENCE NO: ICDS/FOI/004841/17 

Thank you for your request for information received by Lancashire Constabulary on 27/09/2017 which 
was as follows: 
 
I am requesting the following information under the Freedom of Information (FOI) Act; shift 
patterns used by the following police officers and members of police staff.  
 
Response Officers 
Neighbourhood Officers 
Custody Sergeants 
Traffic/Dog Officers 
CID Officers 
Control Room/Call Centre Staff 
Enquiry Office Staff 
Detention Officers 
 
Your request has now been considered and the information you are seeking can be found below: 
 
Please see the attached documents relevant to your request. Below is a list of which documents relate 
to the roles in your request. 
 
Response Officers – ‘Revised Response Rota (no early tidal)’ 
Neighbourhood Officers – ‘Lancashire standard Neighbourhood Policing Rota’ 
Custody Sergeants – ‘IR Core Rota’ 
Traffic/Dog Officers – ‘IR Core Rota’ 
CID Officers – ‘CID ROTAS’ 
Control Room/Call Centre Staff – ‘Contact Management Standard Rota’ 
Enquiry Office Staff – ‘PEA rotas up to 2017’ 
 
Please note that Detention Officers are employed and managed by G4S and therefore this information 
is not held by Lancashire Constabulary. If you require this information please contact G4S directly. 
 
The documents provided are the standard force rotas for the requested officer groups from the date 
the information was extracted which was 29/09/2017. Please be aware that patterns can be changed 
and varied across the force. 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request an internal review of our decision, you should write to the Information Assurance 
Manager, Information Compliance and Disclosure Section,  Police Headquarters, Saunders Lane, 
Hutton, Preston PR4 5SB or alternatively send an email to information@lancashire.pnn.police.uk. 
Details of the Constabulary’s Freedom of Information Complaint Procedures can be found attached to 
this email. 



 

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner’s Office cannot make a 
decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Lancashire Constabulary. 
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

Yours sincerely 
 

Compliance Team 
 
Information Compliance and Disclosure Section 
 
 
 
 

 


